From: Donald Habib

To: Mack, Kenneth

Cc: Tilda Liu; Steve McCarthy; Shawn Harwell

Subject: NextEra ISFSI decommissioning funding plan update from 2021
Date: Wednesday, May 17, 2023 2:36:00 PM

Kenneth —

Thanks for talking to me today about the NextEra decommissioning funding plan from 2021. As
discussed, below is a summary of this call, which | will enter into NRC’s public document system
(ADAMS), so that NextEra may reference it in any submittal.

For your reference, the NextEra submittal dated 3/30/2021 that | was referring to is available here:
https://adamswebsearch2.nrc.gov/webSearch?/main.jsp?AccessionNumber=ML21091A102

10 CFR 72.30(c) identifies 4 criteria that a licensee is required to specifically address in its updates to
its ISFSI decommissioning funding plans. In NextEra’s 2021 submittal, these criteria were not
specifically addressed for the Turkey Point (docket 72-62) and St Lucie (72-61) ISFSls.

NextEra should supplement the 2021 submittal to address the 4 criteria in 10 CFR 72.30(c) for the
Turkey Point and St. Lucie ISFSls.
Please contact me if you have any questions.

[Call to Kenneth Mack, Florida Power and Light, ~2:15pm, May 17, 2023, 561-904-3635]
Regards

Don Habib

Project Manager

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards
Division of Fuel Management

Spent Fuel Storage and Transportation Licensing Branch
301-415-1035
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